
Southwood’s Music Department presents: 
 

Spring is in the Air 
An evening of music  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

featuring Southwood’s: 
Junior Concert Band 

Concert Choir 
Senior Concert Band 

Chamber Choir 
Guitar Ensemble  

And students from the Developmental Music Class 
 
 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 
7:00 p.m. in the school Gymnasium 

Tickets are available at the door 
Adults: $5.00    Students/Seniors:  $2.00 


